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 On Friday, March 8, 2024, John F. Kennedy Elementary School will host STEM Career Day. 

This event will allow our PK-2nd grade students to be exposed to diverse careers throughout 

the Coastal Bend region. The purpose of this event is to spark students’ interests, inspiring 

them to explore possibilities throughout their educational career. During STEM Career 

Day, our students will be able to ask questions, ignite their imagination and gain awareness 

of the vast careers available in STEM.  

“This event is aimed at captivating curiosity in our students and inspiring the next 

generation of innovators” said Roxanna Martinez, JFK Elementary School Principal.  “John 
 
F. Kennedy Elementary School is committed to providing high-quality learning experiences 

that prepare students for the challenges and opportunities of the 21st Century.” 

“We want the students of West Oso ISD to begin to dream now about their future. By 

exposing them to a variety of careers at a young age, our students are able to begin early 

making connections between what they are learning at school and what they might want 

to do when they grow up. Perhaps more importantly, the students are able to interact with 

community members from around the city, who motivate them to succeed in school, and 

open their eyes to possibilities for their future,” shares Kimberly Moore, West Oso ISD 

Superintendent. 

For more information about the John F. Kennedy Elementary School STEM Career Day or 

to learn more about John F. Kennedy Elementary School, please contact Ms. Diane Jackson, 

at 361-806-5900 ext. 102 or via email at diane.jackson@westosoisd.net.  
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